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These draconian unconstitutional measures will do absolutely zero at stopping a 

crime. It will harm are local gun and sporting stores to the point of closure. These fine 

business employee local folks, pay their taxes, do business with and donate to local 

non profits, school functions, food banks, sponsor events, and spend money with 

other local services and businesses. Harming them, harms the entire community and 

businesses.  They also support and serve our local law enforcement, first 

responders, and our military folks.  18 years old are adults, the serve in many 

capacities and are responsible. Limiting their ability to protect their families, 

themselves, and others is institutionally dumb. If you truly wish to lower crime, then 

stop the revolving door that allows criminals right back on the street after many 

crimes and failure to appears. They have no fear of the law as your only desire is to 

limit the lawful people and turn the lawful into criminals.  Stop being tyrannical serving 

only special interest groups that desire to make America traditions and strength fail.  


